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Greetings Hawk Family,

Progress is continuing at the Central High School football stadium. As a reminder, the district
stadium projects were approved at the November 15, 2022, board meeting and detailed an
anticipated completion date of September 30, 2023, to be able to play on the field.

Currently, crews are continuing work installing synthetic turf on the CHS field. Barring any
unforeseen circumstances, the field is expected to be ready for the September 16th home game
with lights expected to be completed for a late October game.

For weekly updates on stadium construction progress, visit www.hazelwoodschools.org. Please
see attached pictures of the New Central High School Football Field! We are “Central Hawks,
Soaring to Success™.

Yours in education,
Dr. Nicholas Howard

#HawkPride
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